
Dear  

 
At Newchurch Primary School we have zero tolerance when it comes to 

bullying and hate crimes.  We would like to see how far geographically we 
can share our commitment to living in mutual respect for others. 

 
With this in mind, you have been specially chosen as an extended 

member of our Newchurch Family to receive this letter.  Please would you 
mind emailing us at newchurch_primary@warrington.gov.uk to say you 

have received this letter and where you live – you could even send a 
photograph! 

 
After receiving it, if you are able to send the letter further afield then that 

would be great but please remember to ask them to email us with their 
location on receipt.  Let’s see how far we can spread our important 

message! 

 
Many thanks for helping us. 

 
Kind regards, 

 
The children, staff and families of Newchurch Community Primary School 
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